Joanne Sheldon

The School Office Team

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Bishops Down Primary School <sc8862490a@schoolcomms.com> 02 January 2024 16:00 Joanne Sheldon School Uniform</sc8862490a@schoolcomms.com>
Dear Parents	
Happy New Year, and we hope you have had a restful holiday.	
As we start the new term, please can we remind you to remember to name your child's uniform before they return to school .	
This can be with name tapes (sewn in or iron-on), or just with a biro on an obvious care label. Even a first name and/or initials will help us return items to you if they are found around the school. Biro does wash off after a while so please remember to check!	
Unfortunately, when the lost property box was emptied in the holidays, it was found to contain just 5 items of named clothing which has gone back to the correct classes ready for tomorrow.	
The box also contained the following in various sizes, none of which was named:	
15 logo school cardigans	
13 logo v-neck sweatshirts	
4 logo PE crew-neck sweatshirts	
8 red logo polo shirts	
2 blue PE logo polo shirts	
This equates to just under $\underline{\textbf{£500.00}}$ worth of uniform which we are unable to return. In a few weeks we will again make this available to parents (as we did in the summer) where there will be an opportunity to come and take any items which may be of use. Where and when this will happen will be in a newsletter beforehand. Unfortunately we are not able to wash it all first, as we did previously.	
Please may we also remind you that if you have items that you no longer require, or your child has outgrown, please <i>do not</i> leave them in the lost property box, but use the WhatsApp Re-use group to pass these on. The link for this is	
https://chat.whatsapp.com/LVIJBapIn6BL3PEVve5iGT	
Your help with this is much appreciated.	
Regards	



School Office Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School Rydal Drive Tunbridge Wells Kent TN4 9SU Tel: 01892 520114

www.bishopsdownprimary.org